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Building speed humps and installing in-lane 
pedestrian crosswalk signs on Alki Av SW
Alki Beach is a popular 
destination for people to 
take in scenic views, shop, 
dine, and play. To help create 
a safer experience for all 
users, we are installing two 
speed humps and in-lane 
pedestrian crosswalk signs 
on the west end of Alki Ave 
SW. This is a location where 
many people cross the street 
to access the beach and 
nearby businesses. 
  

ABOUT THE PROJECT
Speed humps: We’re building two speed humps on Alki Ave SW.  
The locations are between 63rd Ave SW and 62nd Ave SW and another 
one between 58th Ave SW and 57th Ave SW. 

Crosswalk signs: Between 62nd Ave SW and 57th Ave SW on Alki Ave SW, 
we’re installing some in-lane crosswalk warning signs that say “State Law 
Stop for Pedestrians within Crosswalk.” See graphic on the left. 

These speed humps and signs are being built through the City of 
Seattle’s Vision Zero program in coordination with the Seattle Police 
Department and Seattle Fire Department. 
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In-lane pedestrian crosswalk signs



WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
As soon as the weekend of September 10 - 11, we’ll build the two 
speed humps and install in-lane crosswalk signs on Alki Ave SW.  

Work hours are weekdays from approximately 9 AM to 4 PM and weekends 
from approximately 9 AM to 5 PM.

If you are travelling in the area, please expect delays, drive safely in work 
zones, and follow directions from signs and flaggers.

You can expect construction equipment, materials, and noise as we build 
the speed humps and install signs. It will take a couple hours to build 
each speed hump and let them dry/cool down before people can drive 
on them. Temporary markings will be put on the speed humps. They will 
be replaced with permanent markings after one month once the speed 
humps fully “cure” (harden).    

For people driving, we’ll put up temporary “no parking” signs at least 
72 hours in advance of construction. We may need to occasionally close 
the travel lanes and people driving will be directed to drive around the 
crosswalk signs and speed humps while they are being built. Driveway 
access will be maintained. 

We do not expect impacts to people walking, biking, or using electric 
scooters and detours will be in place, if needed. 

For translation, please call  
(206) 400-7511. 

如果您需要此信息翻譯成中文 請致電 
(206) 400-7511. 

Kung kailangan mo ang impormasyon 
na ito na nakasalin sa (206) 400-7511. 

Tagalog mangyari lamang na tumawag 
sa (206) 400-7511. 

Si necesita traducir esta información al 
español, llame al (206) 400-7511. 

Odeeffannoon kun akka siif  
(206) 400-7511. 

Nếu quý vị cần thông tin này chuyển ngữ 
sang tiếng Việt xin gọi (206) 400-7511. 

የዚህን መረጃ ትርጉም ከፈለጉ፣ በዚህ ስልክ 
ቁጥር ይደውሉ፡ (206) 400-7511. 

당신이 번역이 정보를 필요로하는 
경우에, (206) 400-7511 로 
전화해주십시오. 

 

Building a speed hump 


